October 4, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 9:16, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Richard Walton, Rob Smith and Victoria Gudeman and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for September 7, 2010 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$14629.49.

Chairman Levey discussed the recent waterline break and resulting water meter breaks and repairs to all.

Chairman Levey discussed the proposed Water System Maintenance agreement Washington County. He made a motion to authorize the Town to move forward with a water distribution agreement with Washington County. Commission Member Walton seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 p.m..

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator